
 
 
 
To,                                                                                                                            Date: 03.11.2016 
The Principal  
(All Colleges) 
Kolkata District 

 

 

Sub: Request for student participation in District Level Competition for celebrating the 75th 
Anniversary of Netaji’s Great Escape. 

Respected Sir/ Madam, 

It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that Deshbandhu College for Girls has been selected as 
the Nodal College of District Centre of Kolkata for hosting District Level competition on 75th 
Anniversary of Netaji’s Great Escape. District Level competition  activities like Essay writing, Debate, 
Declamation, Quiz, Poster Drawing, Seminar and Conferences will be organised in this college to 
make students aware of Netaji’s life and his sacrifices for India’s freedom. All colleges under Kolkata 
district can participate and these events will be completed between 8th and 17th November, 2016. 
The winners of the district level would be called to the State Level Competition and successful 
candidates would be felicitated at a public function on 23rd January, 2017 in Netaji Bhavan. Specific 
dates for each competition will be notified later on.   

In view of these, I would like to request you to send a list of participants within 8th November, 2016 
in the prescribed format attached herewith for all the programmes. Your co operation to make this 
series of programmes will be highly appreciable. Please find copies enclosed herewith the 
programme schedule and the general instructions for each of the competitions. 

Thanking you. 
Yours truly 
Sd/- 
Dr. Anita Chattopadhyay Gupta 
Principal 
Deshbandhu College for Girls 
Kolkata 
 
Contact Numbers: 

 Dr. Anita Chattopadhyay Gupta (Principal) - 9830192556 

 Smt. Purnima Mallick (Asst. Prof. of Geography) - 9433135196 

 


